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	I thank the management of this august Forum for having enabled me to share the Forum in spite of my delayed approach for my participation.
	I also thank the UN for having extended representation of indigenous peoples in this Forum. On availing the chance of my participation, I would request this august Forum to pave the way for further participation of the indigenous peoples in all deliberations pertaining to the issues related to  them. Any deliberation made without their participation, I am afraid, will be bias in the like manner of penalty issued by a Magistrate against an accused without having due hearing.
	We are aware of the fact that the UN Declaration of Decolonization, 1960 had all been implemented judiciously. I presume that it is duty bound for the UN to open doors for full implementation of the UNDRIP  without undue delay. 
	I would request this Forum to keep watch on due participation of indigenous peoples who may have non-cooperation on the parts of some states tanta mounting to mis-representation or non- appearance in important meetings/sessions.
	Implementation of the Guiding Principles on Business and in particular to Human Rights without limitation amidst discrimination is felt important by our organization in line with Articles 26, 45 land 46 (2 & 3) of the UNDRIP.  We beg to suggest that the scope for implementation of Human Rights be extended for ADEQUATE HOUSING OF THE World Indigenous Peoples who are under hidden colonialism like us. Any restriction for full implementation of Human Rights will be viewed as the guiding principle for nurturing colonialism spirit. 
